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It was lovely to see so many people in school on Tuesday looking at work in classrooms at parents’ 

evening. We are looking forward to the same next Tuesday. The Book Fair will also be open during this 

time. 

We enjoyed going up to Church yesterday morning for our Harvest Festival. Thank you too for all your 

generous donations to Cricklade Foodbank. These will be collected tomorrow if you any last few bits 

to add. 

This is my last newsletter for this term. We break up for half term next Wednesday, 19th October 

@ 3:05 / 3:10pm. We start back on Tuesday, 1st November. Monday, 31st October is a TD Day. 

I hope that you all have a lovely and relaxing half term break. Thank you, as always, for all your 

support this term.  

Jennifer Bayne 

 

 

St Sampson’s Stars! 

A big well done to all our stars of the week  

Bees – Oliver and Akira  Butterflies – Henry & Dotty 

1A – Rayan & Jan   1CS – Harley & Gracie-May 

2H – Rupert & George   2T- Amber & Olivia 

3/4C – Sophie & Isabel      3/4L – Noah & Holly   3/4R – Emma & Freddie 

5O – Finley & Corey  5S – Jacob & Ava 

6B – Micah & Isla  6J- Elsie & Eloise 

 

http://www.st-sampsons.wilts.sch.uk/
http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&frm=1&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwjhtqi2gK3LAhUlSJoKHQHaB5IQjRwIBw&url=http://www.vanderbilt.edu/recreationandwellnesscenter/wellness/welcome/twitter-logo2/&psig=AFQjCNGchKLvHmn4rW1F-N4DkeqHjUnYOQ&ust=1457386066049211

